
MINUTES 
LAWRENCE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
June 21, 2021 
 
The Lawrence County Board of Directors met in special session on Monday, June 21, 2021 in the 
boardroom of the Superintendent’s office at 5:00 p.m. 
 
President Brittany Farmer called the meeting to order. 
 
Superintendent Belcher recommended the board approve the purchase of Technology items for the 
upcoming 2021-22 school year.  Doyne Davis moved to approve the recommendation.  Vickie 
Mitchell seconded the motion.  The motion received unanimous approval. 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 
At 5:05p.m. President Farmer called for the Board to go into Executive session for the purpose of 
discussing personnel issues.  
   
At 5:19p.m. the Board reconvened and conducted the following business: 
 
Superintendent Belcher recommended the Board approve the employment of Jennifer Roark, 
Middle level counselor, with the stipulation of certification.  Clay Sloan moved to approve the 
recommendations.  Greg Gill seconded the motion.  The motion received unanimous approval. 
 
Superintendent Belcher recommended the Board approve the employment of Sarah Hudson, 
Elementary teacher.  Greg Gill moved to approve the recommendation.  Doyne Davis seconded the 
motion.  The motion received unanimous approval. 
 
Superintendent Belcher recommended the Board approve the employment of Anna Copeland, EAST 
teacher.  Vickie Mitchell moved to approve the recommendation.  Clay Sloan seconded the motion.  
The motion received unanimous approval. 
 
 
OTHER/MISCELLANEOUS 
 
At 5:30p.m. Greg Gill moved to adjourn the meeting.  Doyne Davis seconded the motion.  The motion 
received unanimous approval.  
 
July 20, 2021 at 5:00p.m. is the next scheduled meeting. 
 
          
Clay Sloan, Secretary 
 
 
  


